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18th October 2022 

Dear Parents 

As you will know from our newsletters, we are currently having our commercial kitchen moved to a 

bigger room closer to the hall.   

Works are progressing to schedule and we hope to open our new kitchen on 5th December, just in 

time for our Christmas lunches. 

We are trying to keep disruption to a minimum and are working closely with HC3S to continue to 

provide quality lunches during this period. 

Unfortunately, there will be a period of 4 weeks when we are unable to serve hot food to the 

children.  During this period, HC3S will provide packed lunches for anyone who orders a meal.  Mrs 

Barnes and her team are keen to make these as varied, substantial and tasty as possible and are 

aiming to include items such as sausage rolls, pizza, chicken bites, milkshakes and other tasty treats.   

The cost has been carefully considered and the packed lunches will include enough items to equate 

to the cost of a hot meal.  

If you order a meal for your child in the weeks of 7th November, 14th November, 21st November and 

28th November, your child will receive a packed lunch.   

Please remember all orders must be received by the Thursday before otherwise no lunch will be 

prepared for your child.  

I am sorry for the disruption to our lunch offer to you but I am confident we will be back to hot 

dinners by the week of 5th December.  If we manage to get things moving any quicker, I will of 

course, let you know.  

Best wishes 

Mrs Frampton  
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